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The Rundle Park Trail Renewal project will be starting in the spring of 2025. The City of Edmonton will 
reconstruct six kilometres of shared use asphalt pathways, replace signage and complete naturalization and 
tree planting. 

Construction schedule 

Construction is set to begin in May 2025, with completion anticipated for late fall 2025.  
 
Closures and detours 

The park will remain open during construction with trail detours and accommodations. The project plans to 
maintain general access to all on-site facilities. City teams are working with event planners to ensure events can 
continue during construction, if possible. 

Tree removals 

The removal of five trees and several small brush strips next to the trails are necessary to complete this work. 
This work is planned to begin before the end of February. The project will add 17 new trees and several 
naturalization beds. 
 
The City values every single tree, and removals are guided by the City’s Corporate Tree Policy C456C and Public 
Tree Bylaw 18825, which prioritize the preservation and protection of trees by ensuring equitable compensation 
for the canopy loss. All trees will be examined for possible impacts to wildlife before removal. 
 
PLEASE RESPECT ALL SIGNAGE AND OBEY STAFF DIRECTION IN THIS ACTIVE WORK ZONE. 

 
If you have questions or concerns about the project, contact the Project Manager, Evan Spitz, at 
evan.spitz@edmonton.ca. 
 

THANK YOU 
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